
APRIL HOSPITAL 

 

Congratulations and thank you to all the auxiliaries who have donated to the National President’s Project 

“Bottom Cover”.  If your auxiliary is donating directly to the VA, please make sure you fill out a VA 

donation form.  All diaper donations need to be reported to Kim Vennard.  We have exceeded our first 

goal of 100 packages of diapers in 100 days challenge and continue to contribute to help our veterans by 

providing needed diapers and wipes for their children.  GO SOUTH DAKOTA! 

 

Year-End Reports, are due to the respective department program chairmen by April 15, 2025.  To those 

who have already submitted, THANK YOU.  You make my job easier.  To those of you who have not 

submitted, please take a minute and finish up those reports.  I will be calling on any Auxiliary that has 

not submitted a hospital report. 

 

Again, make sure you take credit for any activities you have done since last April.  You may send the 

Hospital report to me at sjones2727@yahoo.com or by snail mail to  

Sue Jones 

8116 Chickadee Lane 

Black Hawk, SD  57718.   

 

If you are taking a photo of your report to send, please email that photo, no messenger please.  I am 

unable to save those messenger shots. 

 

Remember, you need to keep track for April, May and June so you can report those on your next year’s 

report.  We don’t want to lose those three months of good deeds.   

 

Thank you to everyone who sent cards for the Hot Springs Community Living Center (CLC).  If anyone has 

new cards you don’t want or need, please consider bringing or sending any cards to the Department 

Convention in June.   

 

Thank you to everyone who sent items of clothing and coats to the Voluntary Clothing Room at Fort 

Meade.  We are no longer in need of  clothing of any kind except all sizes of jeans. 

 

You are making a difference in the lives of our veterans.  Keep up the good work.  I hope to see many 

smiling faces at the Department Convention in Pierre in June. 
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